
Campus Chats/College Representative Visits 
 

Representatives from colleges visit Carroll Senior High School throughout the year to 
speak with students about their schools and programs. “Campus Chats” are held in 
the SAC during lunch unless otherwise specified. If a visiting school is on your 
“Colleges I’m Thinking About” list in Naviance, you will receive an email notification if 
that school is visiting soon. Otherwise, go to Naviance > Colleges > College Visits to 
see a complete list of upcoming visits. 

 

https://student.naviance.com/carroll
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